
REMEMBERING

William Waddell (Eddy)
January 8, 2020

1941-2020

A Celebration of Life will be held on January 18 at 1:00 pm in Meaden Hall.

Eddy was a long time resident on Salt Spring and a long time part of Special
Olympics.

No cards as we/you are his family.

If you would like to share a story please let Merv Anderson know
mervanderson2@gmail.com

In lieu of flowers please make a donation to Salt Spring Island Special Olympics.

It is very difficult to determine how many people will attend so if you want to bring
some sandwiches or dainties, please do so.

We want to make this celebration of Eddy's life and his impact on each of us.

If you have any questions please direct them to the above email address.

Eddy loved hats to please feel free to wear a hat to his Celebration of Life.


